Public Listening Session
105 Bartlett Zoning

The Planning Department will host a public listening session on the proposed re-zoning of the
property at 105 Bartlett Street on Tuesday, July 24, 2018 at 6:30pm at City Hall in Conference
Room A.

Planning Department staff will review the proposed zoning amendments and a list of potential
revisions currently under consideration. Following the presentation by staff, there will be a
moderated Question & Answer session. Members of the Clipper Traders, LLC development team
will also be on hand to answer questions regarding their plans for the property. The purpose of
the meeting is to provide members of the public an opportunity to learn more about the proposed
zoning, the development potential of the property in question, and the land use review process in
general.

The proposed zoning amendments are scheduled to be on the agenda for a public hearing and
second reading at the August 6 City Council meeting.

More information about the zoning amendment can be found at
http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/planportsmouth/105-bartlett-street-re-zoning-request.
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